DATAMATX Gives Back

Over the past two years of the COVID-19 pandemic, we’ve been reminded time and again of the power of community and the importance of our connections with others. As more of the world returns to business as usual, DATAMATX is taking this opportunity to show our gratitude by giving back to the communities we serve.

This holiday season, our Atlanta facility is partnering with the Assistance League of Atlanta, a 501(c)3 charitable organization whose various programs support children and families in the Greater Atlanta area. For the last few months, we’ve been collecting food, clothing, household goods, and reading materials to support three of ALA’s initiatives, highlighted here:
	
Backpack Buddies – Students from low-income families may not have regular access to 
food when school is not in session, making it difficult for them to succeed academically. 
At the end of each school week, students enrolled in Backpack Buddies receive a 
backpack containing healthy meals and snacks to consume over the weekend, allowing 
them to return to school nourished and ready to learn.
	
Operation Literacy – Access to age-appropriate reading materials at home can 
have a dramatic impact on a child’s literacy development and success in school. ALA’s 
Operation Literacy program  seeks to bridge the reading gap by collecting and 
distributing children’s books to over 7,000 low-income households per year.

Attic Treasures – In addition to donations, grants, and the work of its dedicated 
volunteers, ALA’s important work is made possible by the proceeds from its thrift shop, 
Attic Treasures. The shop, run entirely by volunteers, sells donated clothing, 
furniture, and household goods at affordable prices. 

At DATAMATX, we prioritize our role as corporate citizens and are committed to affecting positive change on the communities we serve. In addition to supporting charitable organizations during the holiday season, we are proud to support our team members in volunteering for charitable organizations of their choice throughout the year. 

You can read more about our commitment to corporate citizenship here. 

Happy holidays—from our team to yours!
